14 April 2016

Dear Members,



Mission Statement for the Actuarial Society of Hong Kong

After deliberations at the Strategy Day on 24 March 2016, the Council of the Actuarial Society of Hong Kong ("ASHK") has developed a mission statement for the Society. Approved at the Council meeting of 11 April 2016, the mission statement will act as the foundation for the ASHK and will play an important role in helping the ASHK embark on its strategic plan of relevance for its members and for the public in a clear and unequivocal manner.

Our mission is:

"Representing, developing and inspiring the actuarial profession in Hong Kong to serve the public interest"

We are confident that the ASHK with input from the membership will reach another milestone as we strive to accomplish our mission by:

Representing the actuarial profession in Hong Kong	•	To be the impartial voice of the profession before the public by commenting on actuarial aspects of social, economic and financial issues that may arise from time to time
	•	To pursue recognition as a statutory body under the laws of Hong Kong
	•	To engage with regulatory, academic, professional and financial sector stakeholders
Developing the actuarial profession in Hong Kong	•	To encourage and uphold the highest standards of professionalism and ethics amongst our members
	•	To provide our members with opportunities for Continuing Professional Development through conferences, seminars, lectures and the like
	•	To establish a qualification examination for fellow membership
	•	To expand our membership to include all qualified actuaries practicing in Hong Kong
Inspiring the actuarial profession in Hong Kong	٠	To develop a Young Actuaries' Scheme targeting students and members at the beginning of their careers
	•	To nurture young members via experience sharing and mentoring from successful senior actuaries
	_	

The Council would like to seek strong support from all members and will review the mission statement as appropriate.

Meanwhile should members wish to comment, please email us at info@actuaries.org.hk by Friday, 29

April 2016. All comments will be carefully considered. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Ka Man Wong President

The Actuarial Society of Hong Kong